
 

 

 

8th July 2025 
  

Dear Parents of KS2 Pupils  

We have recently received an increase in reports concerning pupils’ anti-social behaviour 
outside of school, particularly in the local park.  

These incidents raise important safeguarding considerations, including the level of supervision, 
awareness of children’s whereabouts, and their involvement in community activities.  

We would like to remind you that our expectations for pupil behaviour extend beyond the school 
gates. We expect all children to uphold our school’s code of conduct and core values both in 
and out of school, as representatives of our community.  

To address this, we held a short PSHE assembly with the children to raise their awareness of 
the choices they make outside of school and the impact their behaviour can have - not only on 
their own safety but also on the smooth and safe running of our school day.  

Once again, children have been made aware about the statutory powers the Head Teacher has 
in disciplining beyond the school gates (Section 9: Behaviour Policy).  This will be, and continue 
to be utilised, if anti-social behaviour continues.  

Please know this message comes from a place of care and a shared commitment to supporting 
our pupils and the wider community.  

Kind regards  

Sarah Matthews            Tom Abbs  
Safeguarding Lead        Headteacher  
  


